
From: Fred Bittle
To: Haddon, Stacey
Subject: FW: Space Center Project
Date: Tuesday, December 6, 2022 2:14:38 PM

 
 

From: Fred Bittle 
Sent: Tuesday, December 6, 2022 11:58 AM
To: c_haddon@ci.lompoc.ca.us
Subject: Space Center Project
 
Dear Sir or Madam:
 
I am writing to express my support for the “Space Center “ Project as currently proposed by Pale
Blue Dot Ventures . .
 
Lompoc needs an identity !!
The Space Center Project would be a valuable asset to the entire Central Coast area, but especially
the Lompoc Valley.
The potential economic, cultural and educational value would be immense !!
The Center, as proposed, would put Lompoc on the MAP !!
 
PLEASE consider all of these potential benefits, and do everything in your power to facilitate the
continuation/realization of this valuable project !!
 
Thanks for your consideration !!
 
Frederick K. Bittle
Owner/Broker, Santa Fe Mortgage
 
Residence:
3152 Courtney Drive
Lompoc  CA  93436
(805) 680-1959 cell
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